
Teacher of Citizenship

Islamiyah Girls High School, Blackburn

Part-time, Permanent

Start Date Sept 2022

Apply by 15th July 2022

Would you like to join a high performing, ambitious secondary school well known for its Islamic
ethos, close-knit school community, exemplary behaviour and conduct? At Islamiyah Girls High
School, teachers focus upon high quality teaching and high standards of achievement, as well
as the well-being and development of their pupils. Islamiyah has consistently achieved above
the national average over the past few years.

We are seeking to appoint an ambitious, talented and inspiring classroom practitioner to teach
Citizenship across all ability groups in KS3 and KS4. The successful candidate will ideally join
Islamiyah in the new autumn term in September 2022.

This is a permanent post, suitable for an experienced teacher or a highly motivated newly
qualified teacher wishing to join a team of specialists who ensure a high standard of teaching,
learning and achievement.

We are looking for candidates with excellent subject knowledge and the ability to inspire and
motivate our ambitious and hardworking young pupils. We would welcome applications from
candidates who must be able to teach Citizenship at KS3 and KS4.

We pride ourselves on the quality of the learning environment and you will be able to immerse
yourself in your subject fully. We support the professional development of all our staff and
encourage and support effective CPD. We therefore provide opportunities for personal and
professional development for all staff.

Our pupils make good progress at Islamiyah and are encouraged and motivated through careers
events. The successful candidate will join a committed and professional team to further identify
and enhance the excellent opportunities available to all our pupils.

 Application Process

If you are an experienced or newly qualified teacher with the passion and commitment to
engage our pupils’ enjoyment of learning, we would be delighted to receive your application.
Please contact the school for an application pack if you are interested in this post on:

applications@islamiyahschoolblackburn.com

As employers, we are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and in that
regard have appropriate policies and procedures in place. All staff undertake a criminal record check via
the Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) and interviews will include questions about safeguarding
children.


